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Ms. Jan O’Sullivan TD,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,
Kildare Street

Dublin 2

27" February 2019

PQ 7228/19 * To ask the Minister for Health if the €50 million that has to be provided from the
2019 Budget of his Department in relation to the cost of the national children’s hospital will not

delay a project (details supplied); and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Jan O'Sullivan
the 75 bed long-stay unit in St. Camillus Hospital Limerick

Dear Deputy O’ Sullivan,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response,

The capital funding allocation required to progress the 75 bed long-stay Community Nursing Unit
(CNU) in St. Camillus Hospital Limerick through detailed design and on to tender this year has been
committed under the HSE’s Capital Plan for 2019. There is no anticipated delay to the project or
impact from the National Children’s Hospital funding requirements.

Yours sincerely,

JintCurran
Head of Estates
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